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“We’re very excited to have partnered
with Sunset Wood on this research

study and to have the opportunity to
understand how seniors engage with

smart technology over time,” said Kate
Nicewicz, Ph.D. candidate in marketing
at Kennesaw State University. “This will

give us valuable insight on what
influences, or deters from, device

utilization among seniors.” 



)�[�#
�Ǖ�/ǔ��Ǖ, Associate Professor of
Marketing at Kennesaw State University

and Chair of Kate Nicewicz’s
dissertation committee, said, “I am so
proud that Kate is using her doctoral
training and her research interest on

smart devices to make a positive impact
on society especially for this segment of

the population that is especially 
 vulnerable.



The opportunity that Dominick

Manfredo and The Community at
Sunset Wood has provided, not just for

their tenants but also for us as a
business school to give back to society,

is greatly appreciated.”



Congratulations to �����#Ǖ������,
Cohort 4, who was awarded tenure and
promotion at Middle Tennessee State

University. She is the 2021 President of
Atlantic Marketing Association and the

program chair-elect for Society for
Marketing Advances 2022 Conference.

!���.ǔ���, cohort 10, spoke at ProfCon, an
annual Professors conference hosted by

Stukent Publishing this summer. Her
presentation, entitled "Using Improv to

Teach Students Soft Skills" leveraged
techniques to help audience members
engage students both virtually and in

person with fun activities that will translate
to life after college. 

To view the recording, click here:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xWbmGUJXJ_8&t=167s
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KMA is officially back to in-person meetings and
events, and we couldn't be happier! We participated
in the Week of Welcome club fair back in August. We

were also a part of the Coles College Club fair. 



We had our first chapter meeting September 1st.
We had a classroom full of people excited to join

and learn more about KMA. Soon there will be
interviews to help fill our board position position of

fundraising chair.

September will be filled with fun KMhi pe w hԀh�ⰀԀ  itber thpterpuLԀedՒݤhhie wicn hԀfhԀȃⰀ
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7- October - Patrick van Esc
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Chair 
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The Digital Marketing Competition is expanding
this year and will be returning to KSU campus.

Our day will include:
The Competition

Luncheon keynote speac e
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DID YOU KNOW?
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